LAW OFFICE OF

DAVINA T. CHEN

POST OFFICE BOX 9176 DAVINA@DAVINACHEN.COM
GLENDALE, CALIFORNIA 91226 (323) 474-6390

April 25,2019

Clerk of Court

Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, D.C. 20543

Re: United States v. Eric Quinn Franklin, 18-1131
To the Clerk:

I am writing to request a 14-day extension of time—from May 1, 2019, up
to and including May 15, 2019—to file a response to the petition for writ of
certiorari in this matter. I represent Mr. Franklin, and I have been working on the
response. | need additional time because I am a solo practitioner and have been
busy with matters with preexisting deadlines.

Jonathan C. Bond, Assistant to the Solicitor General, has advised that the
Office of the Solicitor General does not oppose this request.

Respectfully yours.

/s/Davina T. Chen
Davina T. Chen



